Congratulations to these students from Our Lady of Lourdes who graduated from Our Lady of Mercy Catholic High School and received more than \$300,000\* \*Total senior class scholarships exceed \$12 Million in scholarships to college.







**Brian Roach** 

(Not including HOPE)



**Noah Rorabaugh** 



**Anthony Smith** 

## Have you considered Catholic high school for your child?

Once again the Archdiocese of Atlanta is offering WELCOME GRANTS to Catholic students who have not yet applied to Our Lady of Mercy Catholic High School. This grant significantly reduces tuition for the child's first two years at our school. Students may receive this grant plus additional financial aid.

Mercy is the recipient of 5 grants and they are awarded on a firstcome, first-served basis. Applications will be accepted starting June 1st at www.welcomegrantsatl.com.

Give your child the gift of a Catholic Education



